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Comments: Please allow responsible permanent anchors for climbing. Representatives from the American Alpine

Club and the Access Fund can give you more detail and specifics. But, the just os that responsible, minimal

bolting of climbing areas reduces the risk of serious injury and cuts down on pollution/litter of leaving behind

climbing gear (ropes and webbing). The climbing community, as a whole, is good about following the rules for

different areas like not using power drills in NP and avoiding bolts all together when feasible with trad climbing.

Additionally, climbing anchors can be quite hard to see. Even when you are directly below  and actively searching

for it!

 

Please listen to the American Alpine Club and come to an agreement


